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Due Diligence in the International
Legal Order Heike Krieger 2021-02-03
This book provides a comprehensive
analysis of the content, scope, and
function of due diligence across
various areas of international law.
Looking at current tendancies towards
proceduralisation and more proactive
risk management, it reveals the
promises and limits of due diligence
as a concept for enhancing
accountability and compliance.
Maritime Boundary Delimitation: The
Case Law Alex G. Oude Elferink
2018-03-15 The law of maritime
delimitation has been mostly
developed through the case law of the
International Court of Justice and
other tribunals. In the past decade
there have been a number of cases
that raise questions about the
consistency and predictability of the
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

jurisprudence concerning this subfield of international law. This book
investigates these questions through
a systematical review of the case law
on the delimitation of the
continental shelf and the exclusive
economic zone. Comprehensive coverage
allows for conclusions to be drawn
about the case law's approach to the
applicable law and its application to
the individual case. Maritime
Boundary Delimitation: The Case Law
will appeal to scholars of
international dispute settlement as
well as practitioners and academics
interested in the law concerning the
delimitation of maritime boundaries.
Recueil Des Cours, 1989-IV Académie
de droit international de La Haye
1990-11-01 The Academy is an
institution for the study & teaching
of public & private international law
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& related subjects. Its purpose is to
encourage a thorough & impartial
examination of the problems arising
from international relations in the
field of law. The courses deal with
the theoretical & practical aspects
of the subject, including legislation
& case law. All courses at the
Academy are, in principle, published
in the language in which they were
delivered in the Collected Courses of
the Hague Academy of International
Law. This volume contains: Reform,
but not Revolution. General Course on
Private International Law, by Peter
M. NORTH Questions de droit
international prive et dommages
catastrophiques, par Tito BALLARINO.
The International Legal Régime for
the Protection of the Stratospheric
Ozone Layer Osamu Yoshida 2018-11-29
The first edition of Professor
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

Yoshida’s monograph, The
International Legal Régime for the
Protection of the Stratosphere Ozone
Layer, provided a renowned and
comprehensive contemporary study of
the international ozone régime. In
the second revised edition, the
author analyses important
developments in the ozone treaty
régime.
Predictability and Flexibility in the
Law of Maritime Delimitation
Yoshifumi Tanaka 2019-11-14 This
fully revised new edition offers a
comprehensive picture of the law of
maritime delimitation, incorporating
all new cases and State practice in
this field. As with all types of law,
the law of maritime delimitation
should possess a degree of
predictability. On the other hand, as
maritime delimitation cases differ,
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flexible considerations of
geographical and non-geographical
factors are also required in order to
achieve equitable results. How, then,
is it possible to ensure
predictability while taking into
account a number of diverse factors
in order to achieve an equitable
result? This is the question at the
heart of the law of maritime
delimitation. This book explores a
well-balanced legal framework that
reconciles predictability and
flexibility in the law of maritime
delimitation by looking at three
aspects of the question: first it
reviews the evolution of the law of
maritime delimitation; second, it
undertakes a comparative study of the
case law and State practice; and
third, it critically assesses the law
of maritime delimitation in its
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

current form.
The structure and process of
international law: essays in legal
philosophy doctrine and theory Ronald
St. J. Macdonald 1989
Merrills' International Dispute
Settlement John Merrills 2022-02-28
The fully revised seventh edition of
this successful textbook explains the
legal and diplomatic methods and
organisations used to solve
international disputes, how they work
and when they are used. It looks at
diplomatic (negotiation, mediation,
inquiry and conciliation) and legal
methods (arbitration, judicial
settlement). It uses many, up-to-date
examples of each method in practice
to place the theory of how the law
works in real-life situations,
demonstrating the strengths and
weaknesses of different methods when
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they are used. Fully updated
throughout, the seventh edition
includes a new introduction
explaining the common principles of
settlement and a chapter on investorstate arbitration, as well as
recommended further readings at the
end of each chapter. It is an
essential resource for advanced
undergraduate and postgraduate
courses on international dispute
settlement.
Recent Developments in International
Law James Wilford Garner 1925
Essays in Honor of Judge Taslim
Olawale Elias:Contemporary
International Law and African Law
Emmanuel Bello 1992-05-15 These
essays are designed to overlap in the
well-tested and established fields
and branches of law dealing with
contemporary issues which lawyers,
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

diplomats, political scientists,
politicians and research scholars
should be familiar with.
The Belt and Road Initiative and the
Law of the Sea Keyuan Zou 2020-03-02
The Belt and Road Initiative and the
Law of the Sea offers insightful
discussions on the use of oceans in
the context of the Belt and Road
Initiative covering navigational
safety, marine energy and sea ports,
maritime law enforcement and access
of landlocked states to the sea.
Contemporary Issues on Public
International and Comparative Law
Chima Centus Nweze 2009 The book
explores the broad range of legal,
personal, social, political and
historical foundations of
international law. The book is a
collective effort of qualified
authors- law school deans and
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professors, national and
international court judges, young and
old international law scholars and
government lawyers from varying legal
cultures across the oceans of the
world, representing diverse legal
philosophical and corresponding
practices bringing their stories to
life, telling tales helpful for those
well-acquainted with the issues.
Although one book of Liber Amicorum
cannot address all the important
issues in the vast arena of
international law, these essays
provide a rich and lucid
understanding of issues of modern
public international and comparative
law. The beauty of the book lies in
the fact that the issues discussed in
the compendium by the diverse authors
though familiar to comparatists, are
given perspectives different from the
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

usual Euro-American centrist
standpoint that dominated the current
writings in international law. The
collected essays will be found most
useful as an informative tool in the
discovery of progressive development
of international law as well as in
the study of comparative legal
systems. *** The legal essays
contained in this treatise on various
important issues of public
international and comparative law are
interesting, well researched, and
written from multi-disciplinary
perspectives by very well-qualified
legal scholars from different
backgrounds and cultures of the
world. All the authors are
exceptionally knowledgeable and
experts in their chosen fields. It is
strongly urged that people should
read these essays in order to fully
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appreciate the contributions of
international legal scholars to world
peace, international development,
understanding and progress. Nothing
can be more befitting in honoring
Professor Dr. Christian Nwachukwu
Okeke for his enormous contributions
to the positive development of the
legal academy nationally and
internationally. Professor Dr.
Emmanuel Omoh Esiemokhai Ph.D.,
Academic Chancellor, Bosas
International Law Bureau, Abuja,
Nigeria Chima Nweze's Contemporary
Issues on Public International and
Comparative Law: Essays in Honor of
Professor Christian Nwachukwu Okeke,
is a magisterial work of enormous
scope and depth that brings together
a diverse group of internationally
distinguished authors from academia,
government and private practice. The
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

Liber Amicorum is impressive both in
range of subject matter and quality
of analysis and merits the attention
of scholars and global policy makers.
Ndiva Kofele Kale, Ph.D., J.D.,
Professor of Law, Southern Methodist
University, Dedman School of Law,
Dallas, Texas Professor C.N. Okeke is
a very fine scholar in international
law. He has taught the subject in
Universities in Africa, Europe and
the United States. In all these
continents, he has made tremendous
impact on students of the subject. I
regard the essays as a useful
epilogue to his successful career as
a teacher and researcher of
international law. I heartily
recommend the essays to all that are
interested in the study of
international law. I have no doubt in
my mind that the essays will provide
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a useful addition to the growing
literature in international law. I
commend the contributors for a worthy
compendium.
Remedies before the International
Court of Justice Victor Stoica
2021-02-28 Understanding exactly how
the International Court of Justice
applies the remedies of international
law is vital in order to determine
its prioritisation of remedies and
its rationales for resolving interstate disputes. This analysis also
shows whether the framework of
remedies of international law,
designed by the International Law
Commission through the Articles on
Responsibility of States for
Internationally Wrongful Acts, is
strictly observed by the
International Court of Justice. This
is among the few systemic studies in
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

the field of remedies, contrasting
the theoretical controversies with a
complete survey of the large set of
requests that have been submitted
before the ICJ. International
lawyers, agents of states and
diplomats will be able to identify
the relevant case-law for each remedy
in order to frame more effective
requests to the Court. This study
will also be of interest to
researchers, practitioners, judges,
policymakers, and graduate students.
International Development Law Petra
Minnerop 2019 This volume brings
together articles on international
development law from the Max Planck
Encyclopedia of Public International
Law, the definitive reference work on
international law. It provides an
invaluable resource for scholars,
students, and practitioners of
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international development law, giving
an accessible, thorough overview of
all aspects of the field. Each
article contains cross-references to
related articles, and includes a
carefully selected bibliography of
the most important writings and
primary materials as a guide to
further reading. The Encyclopedia can
be used by a wide range of readers.
Experienced scholars and
practitioners will find a wealth of
information on areas that they do not
already know well as well as in-depth
treatments on every aspect of their
specialist topics. Articles can also
be set as readings for students on
taught courses.
The Effects of Armed Conflict on
Investment Treaties Tobias Ackermann
2022-08-31 The book explores the
effects of armed conflict and
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

international humanitarian law on the
interpretation and application of
investment treaties.
Solidarity and Community Interests R.
Wolfrum 2021-12-28 Solidarity and
community interest may appear to be
purely abstract notions. But in fact
they may form the basis of a more
flexible approach to international
lawmaking than traditional formulas
of legally binding commitments.
Through an empirical analysis of
existing and emerging public
international law, this book traces
these concepts in existing regimes
and investigates the impact they have
had and will continue to have on the
progressive development of specific
international regimes, particularly
those serving the protection of the
environment and of human rights. It
discusses how through these two
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regimes these concepts have changed
the international normative order and
explores the challenges such changes
have created for implementation and
enforcement. One such challenge is
the lack of an adequate dispute
settlement regime, and the book
closes with some practical
suggestions for an appropriate
mechanism.
Recent Developments in Space Law R.
Venkata Rao 2017-10-15 This book
offers a compendium of diverse essays
on emerging legal issues in outer
space, written by experts in the
field of Space Law from different
parts of the globe. The book
comprehensively addresses
opportunities in space and the
inevitable legal challenges that
these space activities pose for
mankind. It explores the increasing
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

role of private sector in outer
space, which calls for a review of
policy and legislation; invites
opinio juris from law scholars for
ensuring the applicability of the
Outer Space Treaty on all states
without ratification and universal
abidance with Space Law without
demur; reflects upon the challenges
for the global space community
involved in implementing a more
effective approach to international
space governance; and considers the
use of domestic laws, and the
consequent need for legal reform, to
encourage broader engagement with
commercial space innovation. Further,
the book delves into the adequacy of
existing international liability
regime to protect space tourists in
the event of a space vehicle
accidents; examines the increasing
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use of space for military activities
and canvasses how International Law
may apply to condition behaviour;
highlights the challenges of
scavenging space debris; calls for
protections of space assets; touches
upon the legal regime pertaining to
ASAT and discusses other ways of
creating normative instruments, which
also come from other areas and use
other methods. Given its
comprehensive coverage of
opportunities in space and the
inevitable legal challenges that they
pose, the book offers a valuable
resource for students, researchers,
academics and professionals including
government officials, industry
executives, specialists, and lawyers,
helping them understand essential
contemporary issues and developments
in Space Law.
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

The Diversity of International Law
Aristotle Constantinides 2009-09-25
This collection of essays in honour
of Kalliopi K. Koufa, the first woman
to become Professor of International
Law in Greece, brings to light the
multiple faces, the expanding scope
and diversity of international law.
Yearbook International Tribunal for
the Law of the Sea / Annuaire
Tribunal international du droit de la
mer, Volume 23 (2019) ITLOS
2020-10-12 The Yearbook provides
information on the composition,
jurisdiction, procedure and
organization of the Tribunal and
about its judicial activities in
2019. L'Annuaire fournit au public
des informations sur la composition,
la compétence, la procédure et
l’organisation du Tribunal ainsi que
sur les activités judiciaires menées
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par celui-ci en 2019.
Contemporary Issues in International
Law:A Collection of the Josephine
Onoh Memorial Lectures David
Freestone 2002-03-08 Environmental
Protection: Peter Sand
Yearbook International Tribunal for
the Law of the Sea / Annuaire
Tribunal international du droit de la
mer, Volume 21 (2017) ITLOS
2021-05-25 The Yearbook provides
information on the composition,
jurisdiction, procedure and
organization of the Tribunal and
about its judicial activities in
2017. L'Annuaire fournit au public
des informations sur la composition,
la compétence, la procédure et
l’organisation du Tribunal ainsi que
sur les activités judiciaires menées
par celui-ci en 2017.
International Economic Law and
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

Governance Julien Chaisse 2016-07-21
Nation states have long and
successfully claimed to be the proper
and sovereign forum for determining a
country's international economic
policies. Increasingly, however,
supranational and non-governmental
actors are moving to the front of the
stage. New forms of multilateral and
global policy-making have emerged,
including states and national
administrations, key international
organizations, international
conferences, multinational
enterprises, and a wide range of
transnational pressure groups and
NGOs that all claim their share in
exercising power and influence on
international and domestic policymaking. In honour of Professor Mitsuo
Matsushita's intellectual
contributions to the field of
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international economic law, this
volume reflects on the current state
and the future of international
economic law. The book addresses a
broad spectrum of themes in
contemporary international economic
regulations and focuses specifically
on the significant areas of Professor
Matsushita's scholarship, including
the rise of the soft-law mechanism in
international economic regulation,
the role of the WTO and dispute
settlement, and specific areas such
as competition, subsidies, antidumping, intellectual property, and
natural resources. Part one of the
volume provides a comprehensive and
critical analysis of the rule-based
international dispute settlement
mechanisms; Part two investigates the
normative influences to and from WTO
law; and Part three focuses on policy
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

and law-making issues.
The Role of Law in International
Politics Michael Byers 2001 This
interdisciplinary volume examines the
highly topical issue of the role
international law plays in
international politics today.
Netherlands Yearbook of International
Law 2012 Janne Elisabeth Nijman
2013-06-12 The Netherlands Yearbook
of International Law (NYIL) was first
published in 1970. It offers a forum
for the publication of scholarly
articles of a more general nature in
the area of public international law
including the law of the European
Union. With this volume on ‘Legal
Equality and the International Rule
of Law’, the Netherlands Yearbook of
International Law celebrates Pieter
Kooijmans’ academic, diplomatic, and
judicial career by picking up on an
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important subject in his early
writings, the principle of legal
equality of states. This volume
studies if and how the principle of
legal equality of states is still
important in the international legal
order of the early 21st century. In
particular, this volume examines the
principle’s current relevance, e.g.,
in a pluralistic legal order, its
relation to hegemony in international
relations and international law, and
how it functions in contemporary
international organisations. The
principle is further explored in the
fields of international criminal law,
international humanitarian law, and
the international law of sovereign
immunity.
Global Challenges and the Law of the
Sea Marta Chantal Ribeiro 2020-05-23
This book analyses a selection of
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

challenges in the implementation and
application of the 1982 UN Convention
on the Law of the Sea (UNCLOS),
focusing on several areas:
international organizations,
fisheries, security, preserving
marine biodiversity, dispute
settlement, and interaction with
other areas of international law.
UNCLOS has been described as the
Constitution for the Oceans. It sets
out the fundamental rights,
obligations and jurisdictions of
States regarding the access to, uses
and management of the oceans and seas
and their resources. It balances
States’ diverse and sometimes
conflicting interests, such as
conflicting uses of space, against
navigational interests and the
protection of the marine environment.
UNCLOS is the first global treaty to
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include comprehensive obligations on
the protection and preservation of
the marine environment, including the
conservation of living marine
resources. These are often common or
cross-border challenges, which can
only be addressed through
international cooperation. The book
is divided into three thematic parts.
The first concerns the role of
international organizations in ocean
governance. It includes twelve
chapters covering a very diverse set
of issues, both materially and
geographically, that demonstrate the
importance of coordinated actions on
the part of multiple States for
obtaining harmonized solutions
regarding the pursuit of activities
in maritime spaces (in connection
with e.g. navigation, fisheries or
maritime security). The second part
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

concerns the relevance of dispute
settlement mechanisms for
understanding the international law
of the sea and the international
legal framework within which the
actions of the great maritime powers
take place. It is composed of three
chapters, examining stakeholders’
role in dispute settlement, the
position taken by China and the
Russian Federation regarding
international litigation in maritime
spaces, and how the South China Sea
Award may be relevant to the debate
on the international legal concepts
of rock and island. In turn, the
third part addresses current
discussions on the conservation and
sustainable use of marine biological
diversity of areas beyond national
jurisdiction. Its seven chapters
report on the status quo of the
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ongoing negotiations for a new
international legal regime of the
high seas, and the establishment and
operationalization of environmental
regimes for international maritime
spaces.
Contemporary Developments in
International Law Rüdiger Wolfrum
2015-12-04 The Liber Amicorum
Budislav Vukas offers essays on
current issues of international law,
primarily concerning the subjects of
international law, the law of the
sea, human rights law, including
minorities’ protection, and dispute
settlement.
A History of Political Theories,
Recent Times: Essays on Contemporary
Developments in Political Theory
Charles Edward Merriam 1924
Contributed by the students of the
late William Archibald Dunning.
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

Defenses in Contemporary
International Criminal Law Geert-Jan
G. J. Knoops 2008 The Second Edition
of "Defenses in Contemporary
International Criminal Law" ventures
farther into this uneasy territory
than any previous work, offering a
meticulous analysis of the case law
in the post World War II Military
Tribunals and the ad hoc tribunals
for Rwanda and the Former Yugoslavia,
with particular attention to the
defenses developed, their rationales,
and their origins in various
municipal systems. It analyzes the
defense provisions in the charters
and statutes underlying these
tribunals and the new International
Criminal Court, while examining the
first judgment in this field rendered
by the Special Court for Sierra
Leone, on June 20, 2007. The
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conceptual reach of this work
includes not only the defenses
recognized in the field's
jurisprudence and scholarship
(superior orders, duress, selfdefense, insanity, necessity, mistake
of law and fact, immunity of States),
but also presents a strong case for
the incorporation of genetic and
neurobiological data into the
functioning of certain defenses.
Procedural mechanisms to invoke these
defenses are also addressed.
Legal Sources in Business and Human
Rights Martina Buscemi 2020-06-02
Legal Sources in Business and Human
Rights takes stock of different
aspects of Business and Human Rights
practice in order to identify and
explore some dynamics that are
driving the evolution of the legal
sources of international and EU law
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

in the field of B&HRs.
Contemporary Issues in International
Environmental Law M. Fitzmaurice
2009-01-01 . . . Highly recommended
as a key contribution to the
literature. It fulfils its title in
being contemporaneous, but more than
that it also provides a subtle
critique of how many international
environmental lawyers have approached
their subject. . . this book will be
an essential read for anyone
interested in the subject. British
Yearbook of International Law This
book presents an interesting,
scholarly read. . . an invaluable
reference asset, to law students,
researchers, policy makers and nonstate actors with interest in
environmental regulation and
governance. Priscilla Schwartz,
Journal of Environmental Law This is
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a thoughtful and well-researched
study of current issues in
international environmental law.
Malgosia Fitzmaurice s collection of
essays is a welcome addition to the
literature in this rapidly developing
area of the law: it provides
perspective on the environmental law
issues discussed, but always against
the background of the broader
concepts and principles of general
international law. James Crawford,
University of Cambridge, UK The
central aim of this insightful book
is to illuminate how many concepts in
international environmental law such
as the precautionary principle and
sustainable development are taken for
granted. These problematic issues are
very much still evolving and subject
to heated debate between scholars as
well as between states. The author
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

explores these controversies viewing
them as a positive development within
a field that is in a constant state
of flux. Areas discussed include the
convergence of human rights with
environmental issues and the quest
for the human right to a clean
environment. The book also clearly
demonstrates that international
environmental law cannot be analysed
in isolation since it greatly
influences the development of general
international law. Taking full
account of the most recent decisions
of international courts and tribunals
as well as the most up-to-date
scholarly analysis, Contemporary
Issues in International Environmental
Law is a timely and important
resource for legal scholars, underand post-graduates and practitioners
alike.
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Contemporary Issues in International
Law B.C. Nirmal 2018-02-13 This book
explores the changing nature of
international law and its ability to
respond to the contemporary issues
related to international environment,
trade and information technology. The
evolution of international law has
reached a stage where we are
witnessing diminishing power of the
state and its capacity to deal with
the economic matters challenging the
existing notions of territory and
sovereignty. Recent trends in
international law and international
relations show that states no longer
have exclusive control over the
decision-making process at the global
level. Keeping this in mind, the book
brings together the perspectives of
various international and national
scholars. The book considers diverse
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

issues such as, sustainable
development, climate change, global
warming, Rio+20, technology transfer,
agro-biodiversity and genetic
resource, authority for protection of
environment, human right to water,
globalization, human rights, sui
generis options in IP laws, impact of
liberalization on higher education,
regulation of international trade,
intellectual property rights,
collective administration of
copyright, broadcast reproduction
rights, implementation of copyright
law, communication rights under
copyright law, arbitration for IP
disputes, doctrine of exhaustion of
rights, trans-border reputation of
trademark, information as an asset,
cyber obscenity and pornography, egovernance, taxation of e-commerce,
computer crime, information
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technology, domain names, research
excellence in legal education,
ideological perspective on legal
education, challenges for law
teachers, and clinical legal
education. The topics, though
diverse, are closely interrelated,
with the common concern throughout
being that the global environment,
international trade, information
technology and legal education need
appropriate national normative and
institutional responses as well as
the global cooperation of members of
the international community.
Presenting reflections of a number of
Asian, African and European scholars
on these varied facets, the book is
of great value to scholars,
practitioners, teachers and students
associated with contemporary
international law.
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

The International Legal Order James
Crawford 2017 This volume of essays
addresses some of the most
significant issues of contemporary
international law. It particularly
focuses on questions relating to
international humanitarian law, the
law of the sea, human rights, the use
of force, international environmental
law, and the settlement of
international disputes. Recent
developments in some other issues of
international law such as State
immunity and State responsibility are
also dealt with. The Work contains a
number of articles in French and is
offered as a tribute to the prominent
Iranian Professor of International
Law, Djamchid Momtaz, on the occasion
of his 75th birthday.
The Gabčíkovo-Nagymaros Judgment and
Its Contribution to the Development
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of International Law Serena Forlati
2020-05-18 The Gabčíkovo-Nagymaros
Judgment and its Contribution to the
Development of International Law
deconstructs one of the most
influential ICJ Judgments and
analyses its contributions to the law
of treaties, the law of international
responsibility, and the law of
sustainable development in light of
20 years of subsequent developments
in the international legal order.
Furthering the Frontiers of
International Law: Sovereignty, Human
Rights, Sustainable Development Niels
M. Blokker 2021-07-19 This rich
collection focuses on the broad
research interests of Professor Nico
Schrijver, in whose honour it was
created. Written by a wide range of
international scholars affiliated
with Leiden University's Grotius
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

Centre for International Legal
Studies, the essays reflect Professor
Schrijver's important contribution to
academia and practice, particularly
in the fields of sovereignty, human
rights and sustainable development.
The authors aim to reflect on changes
in international law and on new
developments in the diverse fields
they explore. "Furthering frontiers"
is the research theme of the Grotius
Centre. Its exploration in this
thought-provoking volume is a fitting
homage to Nico Schrijver's
achievements on the occasion of his
retirement as Chair of Public
International Law of Leiden
University.
International Courts and the
Development of International Law
Nerina Boschiero 2013-03-15 This book
contains a collection of essays by
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leading experts linked to the
outstanding characteristics of the
scholar in honour of whom it is
published, Tullio Treves, who
combines his academic background with
his practical experiences of a
negotiator of international treaties
and a judge of an international
tribunal. It covers international
public and private law related to
international courts and the
development of international law.
Under Article 38 of its Statute, the
International Court of Justice can
apply judicial decisions only as a
“subsidiary means for the
determination of rules of law”.
However, there are many reasons to
believe that international courts and
tribunals do play quite an important
role in the progressive development
of international law. There are a
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

number of decisions which are
inevitably recalled as the first
step, or a decisive step, in the
process of the formation of a new
rule of customary international law.
In these cases, can the judge be
considered as a subsidiary of others?
Are these cases compatible with the
common belief that a judge cannot
create law? Is this a peculiarity of
international law, which is
characterized by the existence of
several courts but the lack of a
legislator? Do decisions by different
courts lead to the consequence of a
fragmented international law? This
volume provides the reader with an
elaboration of various questions
linked to the legislative role of
courts. In their choices of subjects,
some contributors have taken into
account the general aspects of the
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development of international rules
through court decisions or specific
sectors of international law, such as
human rights, international crimes,
international economic law,
environmental law and the law of the
sea. Others have chosen the subject
of the rules on jurisdiction and
procedure of international courts.
The question of the courts’ role in
the development of areas of law
different from public international
law, namely private international law
and European Union law, has also been
considered. The information and views
contained in this book will be of
great value to academics, students,
judges, practitioners and all others
interested in the public and private
international law aspects of the link
between international courts and the
development of international law.
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Contemporary Issues in International
Arbitration and Mediation: The
Fordham Papers (2010) Arthur W.
Rovine 2011-08-11 The 2010 volume of
Contemporary Issues in International
Arbitration and Mediation - The
Fordham Papers is a collection of
important works in the field written
by the speakers at the 2010 Fordham
Law School Conference on
International Arbitration and
Mediation.
Contemporary Issues Facing the
International Criminal Court Richard
H. Steinberg 2016-04-06 Contemporary
Issues Facing the International
Criminal Court is a collection of
essays by prominent international
criminal law commentators, responsive
to questions of interest to the
Office of the Prosecutor of the
International Criminal Court.
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Contemporary Developments in
International Law Rüdiger Wolfrum
2015-11 The Liber Amicorum Budislav
Vukas offers essays on current issues
of international law, primarily
concerning the subjects of
international law, the law of the
sea, human rights law, including
minorities protection, and dispute
settlement."
Maritime Delimitation as a Judicial
Process Massimo Lando 2019-06-06 The
first study of the three-stage
approach to maritime delimitation,
collating methods from judicial
decisions, treaties and scholarship.
The International Legal Order:
Current Needs and Possible Responses
James Crawford 2017-04-03 This volume
of essays addresses some of the most
significant issues of contemporary
international law. It particularly
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

focuses on questions relating to
international humanitarian law, the
law of the sea, human rights, the use
of force, international environmental
law, and the settlement of
international disputes. Recent
developments in some other issues of
international law such as State
immunity and State responsibility are
also dealt with. The Work contains a
number of articles in French and is
offered as a tribute to the prominent
Iranian Professor of International
Law, Djamchid Momtaz, on the occasion
of his 75th birthday.
Due Diligence Obligations in
International Law Alice Ollino
2022-02-28 This book discusses the
conceptual foundations of due
diligence obligations and their
normative function in the law of
international responsibility.
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